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FIFTH AND PENN TIF RESOLUTION 
SUBMITTED FOR COUNCIL MEETING 11/08/06
The Urban Redevelopment Authority (“URA”) is working with a developer to construct a mixed-use development to include office, commercial, residential, and hotel space and a parking facility to be located at Fifth Avenue and Penn Avenue in the Fifth and Penn Redevelopment Area of the Larimer Neighborhood of Pittsburgh (the "Project").
The URA requests that the County of Allegheny Council:

(a) consider a resolution of intent to explore the use of a tax increment financing (“TIF”) to fund a portion of the cost of the Project; and
(b) appoint the Director of Economic Development, or his designee, as representative to the TIF Committee to work with the URA in preparing the TIF Plan.
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